
Public consultation on Monday
about Old Royal Infirmary

The  University  of  Edinburgh  is  holding  a  public  forum
tomorrow Monday 24 October 2016 to discuss the Former Surgical
Hospital.

The  public  consultation  is  to  give  anyone  interested  an
opportunity to comment on the initial design proposals for the
category A-listed building at the heart of the Quartermile
development.

Edinburgh’s Old Royal Infirmary is to be the setting for a
major  new  facility  for  the  University  of  Edinburgh,  with
accommodation for humanities, business and arts disciplines.

Representatives  from  the  University  and  the  architects
Bennetts  Associates  will  be  available  at  the  public
consultation on the day to take questions and comments.

The event will take place on Monday, 24 October 2016 from
3.00pm  until  7.00pm  in  the  Atrium  of  the  University’s
Informatics  Forum,  10  Crichton  Street.

More information can be found here.
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